Dear Parents and Friends of Pentucket Lake School,
The PTO is gearing up for another fun year. We have a lot of ideas that
we want to share, but would also like to hear your voices. We welcome
your ideas and participation in event planning and extend the invitation
to attend all PTO meetings. We often hold additional meetings for
parents unable to attend the after school formal meetings. PTO
meetings are typically held the first Wednesday of every month. We
record our meeting minutes so everyone can stay informed. We will post
meeting reminders and other pertinent information on our Facebook
page. Volunteering in any form is encouraged and we need your help
to make this year a great onel!

We would like to introduce our PTO Officers:

President — Nicole Carlow (with two sons in Mrs. Peters’ class and Mrs.
Flanagan's class).

Vice-President — Eva Nicholas (with a daughter in Mrs. Collins’ class).
Treasurer- Stacey Dame (with a son in Mirs. DiTonno's class).

We currently have an opening on our board for a PTO Secretary. Please
contact us if you are inferested in filling this position.

We look forward to the cooler weather and enjoying the upcoming field
trips and presentations. Thank you to all who have been able to support
the PTO through fundraisers and volunteering, as well as those who have
offered their suggestions and ideas. We appreciate all who are able to
be involved in any capacity.
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Boxtops for Education - Clip Boxtops for Education. During the 2016-2017
school year, Pentucket Lake students raised $1012.60 for the schooll
Amazon Smile - When you shop at smile.amazon.com, select Pentucket
Lake School PTO as your charity and Amazon will donate 0.5% of your
qualified purchase price to Pentucket Lake School PTO.

Classroom Supplies- Our teachers often need the following supplies
throughout the year. If you are out shopping and are able to pick up any
of the following items, it would be much appreciated.

*  LZiplock bags, Baby Wipes, Paper Towels and Tissues

it theplspte@gmail.com

Nov 1 - PTO meeting 6:30pm
Nov 2, 3, 6 - Genevieve's Order
Pickup 3:15 - 4:30, 5:30-6:30

Nov 7 — Election Day (No School)
Nov 7 - Bake Sale

Nov 10 - Veteran's Day (No
School)

Nov 27 — Chunky's Fundraiser Due
Nov 30 — Family Fun Night

Dec 6 - PTO meeting 6:30pm

Dec 11-18 — Scholastic Book Fair
Dec 18-22 — Holiday Shop

The Genevieve's catalog
fundraiser is still available online.
Our school code is 7068.
htlp://shop.genevieves.com/
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2017-2018 Board Members
President — Nicole Carlow
Vice-President — Eva Nicholas
Treasurer — Stacey Dame
Secretary -



